
Killing Kompany 

From: "Kalina-Suarez, Janet" <Janet.Kalina-Suarez@ahsys.org>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2004 9:58 AM
Subject: Aug. 21 show
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08/25/2004

Dear Jon,

I wanted to thank you for making my daughter, Jackie's Sweet 16 so memorable! All the kids and adults
alike thoroughly enjoyed the show! I've seen you perform twice now, and you are the funniest and most
believable cop I've ever met! 

Thank you, again.

Sincerely,
Janet Suarez
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